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A two-day robotics workshop was conducted on September 21st and 22nd, 2024, at SVKM’s 

NMIMS, MPSTME, Shirpur Campus, in collaboration with the Coding Club and the 

Institution’s Innovation Council. The event was held in Seminar Hall, C-Wing. The workshop 

aimed to provide first- and second-year engineering students with practical experience in 

robotics, fostering technical skills and innovation. 

 

Faculty coordinators Prof. Suyog V. Pande from the AIML Department and Dr. Suraj Patil from 

the Computer Science Department provided detailed insights into the design and functioning of 

line-following and path-following robots. These robots, developed during the workshop, were 

demonstrated to HODs and faculty members, showcasing the practical skills acquired by the 

participants. 

 

 

 


